
COUNTY OF EL DORADO 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Date: December 10,2007 

To: Pat Kelly, Assistant Planner, Planning Services, DSD 

From: Gregory Hicks, Senior Civil Engineer, Land Development Section, DOT 

Subject: Ridgeview West Unit 4 Final Map, TM 95-1309 

I have reviewed the Final Map and have found that the conditions of approval, 
the plans and the final map to be in general conformance with the requirements 
that the Land Development Section imposed on the tentative map. 
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